MINUTES
BOARD OF FINANCE

June 3, 2021
~ The Board of Finance held a Special Meeting at Quakers Farm School on Thursday June

3,2021. The meeting was called to order at 8:10 p.m. with the following members
present. Chairman Jack Kiley, Susan Arpin, Dana Flach, Paula Jensen and Katheryn

Dennen.
The meeting was opened with the pledge of Allegiance.
The purpose of the meeting was to set a mill rate for the 2021-2022 budget

Chairman Kiley stated that all three questions on the ballot passed and the budget was
official.

Jack Kiley made a motion to set the mill rate for the 2021 — 2022 fiscal year at 23.00
mills. Seconded by Sue Arpin. The motion was unanimous.

Dana Flach made a motion to adjourn at 8:15 p.m. Seconded by Sue Arpin. The motion
passed and the meeting was adjourned at 8:15 p.m.

Respectfully Submitted,

.Tpames A. Hliva

Finance Director
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